
Exhibit 1

In connection with this application for renewal of license for Station WE2XMO, the following is 
noted:

- This is to confirm that the contract number associated with the license (FA8620-16-G-
3028) remains the same.  

(FYI - There is a new POC: Capt. Marilyn Brooks-Arlint, USAF EC-37B Deputy 
Program Manager, Work Phone: (937)255-2500, Email: 
marilyn.brooks_arlint@us.af.mil)

- For the prior renewal in 2018, BAE Systems requested that Special Condition 7 be 
modified to update the Stop Buzzer information as follows:

(7) The designated point-of-contact to terminate transmissions if 
interference occurs is George Moynihan (603) 689-8630, Sean Hallinan 
(603) 361-5959, Rick Ball at 603-318-6913, or BAE Systems Emergency 
Services Center (603) 885-3842.

For the 2018 renewal grant, however, the Commission did not update this 
condition as requested.  BAE Systems again requests that this condition be 
updated as specified above.  


